
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 

 
May 20, 2024. 

 

 

Dear Students, faculty members, and non-teaching staff, 

 

 

This is to inform all students, faculty members, and non-teaching staff that 

the College will remain closed on 23rd May, 2024, on the occasion of Buddha 
Purnima. 

 

We encourage everyone to take this opportunity to reflect on the teachings of 

Lord Buddha and engage in peaceful and meaningful activities. 

 

Regular academic activities will resume on the following day, 24th May, 

2024. 

 

Wishing you all a serene and reflective Buddha Purnima. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Shivam Sintury 

Teacher in Charge. 

Uttar Banga Maheshwari College.   

 

 


